Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 19, 2021, 1:00 p.m. ET

PLACE: To ensure safe public participation given COVID-19 social distancing requirements, the Department is providing this public meeting by webinar. Parties can register to attend the webinar at the following link:

Webinar Link: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1867836474884698124
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Department is holding the Ninth public meeting of the Clean Waterways Act Stormwater Rulemaking Technical Advisory Committee (TAC). This TAC was established to provide public input to the Department and Florida's water management districts (WMDs) on rule development to update stormwater design and operation regulations under Part IV, Chapter 373, Florida Statutes. These updates will utilize the latest scientific information, as directed by Florida’s Clean Waterways Act, specifically Section 5, Chapter 2020-150, Laws of Florida.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Charmaine Miller via email at: Stormwater2020@FloridaDEP.gov or via phone at: (850)245-8574. You can also obtain a copy of the agenda by reviewing the Environmental Resource Permitting, Stormwater Rulemaking information at the following website: https://floridadep.gov/water/water/content/water-resource-management-rules-development.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Charmaine Miller as listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: The Department at Stormwater2020@FloridaDEP.gov.
